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Mr ] Rhodes

4 January 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,
Re:Year || and 10 Parents’ Evening —Tuesday |7 January 3.30pm-6.00pm

Recently, your child sat formal, internal assessments in the vast majority of their subjects, and as you are aware
they are facing upcoming examinations. On Tuesday |7th January, you are invited to aYear || and |0 Parents’
Evening where you and your child can discuss progress and actions with your child’s teachers.Year || students
will have received their mock exam results prior to the Christmas break and Year 10 parents will have received
their first Key Stage 4 report which includes GCSE grades.

Each subject teacher will explain which areas of knowledge and skills your child has mastered and give guidance
on areas for improvement. This will enable you to encourage your child at home and support them to achieve
their full potential. Parents and students of both year groups will be invited to ‘Revisionfest’ on Tuesday 24th
January 2023 in preparation for external examinations they are due to sit.

In addition, there will be a range of further education providers for you to speak to as well as our careers
advisor.

This is a vital time in your child’s education and we strongly encourage you to attend this Parents’ Evening to
discuss your child’s progress.Year || students will sit a final mock examination series in March with the first
exams in the summer taking place in early May. If you cannot attend please contact the academy via the email

address enquiries@bishopsgarth.outwood.com and we will schedule an appointment for you to have a
telephone update on your child’s progress.

Please complete the online booking to secure your appointments. Please note this is a face to face

evening. Appointments will be available to book from 8.00am on Friday 6th January.You will need to access
the following link to book appointments:

https://outwoodbishopsgarth.schoolcloud.co.uk/

| have included a guide for booking which is linked below. Should you have any difficulty completing this please
contact enquiries@bishopsgarth.outwood.com to obtain booking assistance.

Parent Guide pdf

Thank you for your support and we look forward to meeting with you.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Jason Rhodes
Head of School
Outwood Grange Academies Trust, a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 06995649.
Registered office address: Potovens Lane, Outwood, Wakefield, West Yorkshire WF1 2PF.
VAT number: |58 2720 04. Outwood Grange Academies Trust is an exempt charity.

A list of Directors’ names is open to inspection at our registered office.
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